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MSIB Number: 07-25 (Update 1)
Contact: Waterways Management Staff
Phone: (206) 815-6688, Option 3
E-Mail: L~a~&~WWtvk1iwzniil
Date: February 18, 2025

The Captain of the Port (COTP), Sector Delaware Bay is notif~’ing mariners that the port has secured from
modified Port Condition WHISKEY and has returned to Normal Port Condition on the Delaware Bay and River,
Cape May Harbor and Canal, and the New Jersey Intracoastal Waterway.

If you have any questions regarding the contents of this bulletin, please contact the Waterways Management staff
at (206) 815-6688, option 3.

R. RIVERA
Captain, U.S. Coast Guard

Acting Captain of the Port, Sector Delaware Bay
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Return to Normal Port Condition

This release has been issuedfor pub!ic information and notjflcation purposes only.


